
Join us for a screening of Not In Our Town: LIght in the Darkness,

a half hour PBS documentary about a town taking action after

anti-immigrant violence. Stay to discuss how we might work to

prevent hate and violence. 

Wed, Oct 19th Klehr Center at Franklin and Marshall, 7-9pm 

Wed, Oct 26th Elizabethtown College-Hoover , 7-9pm 

Hosted by: Lancaster Interfaith Coalition

Please Register with the QR code on the 
right or click HERE: 

Co-Sponsors: Klehr Center at Franklin & Marshall 
Elizabethtown College Chaplain’s Office 

To learn more about Light in the Darkness and the Not In Our Town 
movement, visit www.NIOT.org.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScDyy4iK6eOsfng4kOiiAJufiYZETXCROyLpmLxgDJXwNXunw/viewform

